
St. Alphonsus-Holy Name of Jesus Parish 

Masses this week 

Monday  10/17  8:00am HGPC  Fr. George Maroun by Maggie Salamy and family 
Tuesday  10/18  8:00am HGPC  Eric Russell by Tom & Barb McCarthy 
Wednesday  10/19  8:00am HGPC  Jerry Lines (9th Anniversary) by his family  
Thursday  10/20  8:00am HGPC  Bernadette Dattola by Chris & Mary Keniston  
Friday   10/21      No Mass 
Saturday   10/22  4:00pm SA  Babe Chiasson by Loyce 
Sunday  10/23  8:30am HN  Charlotte Russell by her family 
Sunday  10/23  11:00am SA  Peter Provost by the Edwards family 
 

HN Sanctuary Candle Special Intentions by Frank & Betty Bencze 
SA Sanctuary Candle in loving memory of Matthew Girouard by Lucille Levesque 

Pastor:  
Reverend Douglas Decker 

 Deacons:  
James Ellis, Gerald Savage 

Deacon James Ellis 
Religious Education Office (K-10): 

Jill Bujold 
Parish Office: 

Lisa Reed 

 Reconciliation:  
Saturday - St. Alphonsus 3:15-3:30pm;  Sunday - Holy Name 8:00-8:10am 

Baptism Preparation: Call par ish office Wedding Preparation: Call par ish office at least 6 months before desired date 
Communion to the Sick: Call par ish office 

Pastor’s residence: 
114 Main St.  

Parish Offices & Religious Education 
40 Marion St. 

Telephone: 518-359-3405 or 518-359-9194 Fax: 518-359-2364 
Secretary/Bookkeeper: Lisa Reed: email: office@tupperlakecatholics.org 

Website: www.tupperlakecatholics.org 

From the Pastor… 
 

 With these cold mornings these last few weeks it is time to go 
with the Winter schedule for Holy Name Church.  We will move the 
daily Masses to the Holy Ghost Parish Center. We will continue to 
have the 8:30am Sunday Masses in the church, but all Funerals, 
Weddings and Baptisms will take place at  St. Alphonsus Church. 
This saves us about $3,000.00 per month. The new schedule will 
begin THIS week. 
 The Parish Finance Council well meet this Wednesday, Octo-
ber 19th at 7:00pm at the Parish Center. 
   

        Fr. Doug 



YOUTH BUSES FOR LIFE:  
High School Pilgrimage to the Washington, DC March for Life. 

Three coach buses will travel to the March for Life in 
Washington, DC from Thursday January 26 through Satur-
day January 28, 2016. Pickup locations include: Massena, 
Canton, Gouverneur, Watertown and Schroon Lake. The 
cost of $150 includes transportation, hotel, breakfast, din-
ner & shirt. Registration opens October 1st. 
www.rcdony.org/pro-life for registration forms.  For more 
information contact the Respect Life Office, Colleen Miner 
at cminer@rcdony.org. 
 

BISHOP’S FUND APPEAL 
Our parish’s Bishop’s Fund Appeal activity is coming to a 
close.  If you have not yet made a gift or pledge, please 
pray about your decision and make a pledge or one-time 
gift.  Pledge envelopes are located at the back of the 
Church.  Please remember - every gift makes a difference 
– every gift counts.  Any gifts received after the Appeal 
reaches its goal will be used to further supplement the 
Bishop’s Good Samaritan Fund which assists families in 
need in our community and throughout the Diocese.  
Online giving is also available at www.rcdony.org/bishop-s-
fund-appeal -- click on the “Donate Now” tab (found in the 
tool bar on the left).    Thank you once again for your gen-
erosity and support.  To everyone who has made a gift or 
pledge, on behalf of Bishop LaValley, thank you for making 
a difference in the lives of thousands of people across our 
Diocese. 
 
BLUE MASS FOR LAW ENFORCEMENT 
A Mass honoring the law enforcement personnel of 
the North Country will be celebrated on October 
30, 2016 at 2:30 pm in St. Joseph’s Church, 306 
West Main Street, Malone. Commonly referred to 
as the “Blue Mass,” it was thought important that 
such an event be held in northern New York to of-
fer thanks to God for the dedication and sacrifice 
made by the women and men in law enforcement 
and to pray for their safety, as well as, for their 
families and communities. On this occasion, we 
hope to draw representation from various local 
agencies of law enforcement and the Department 
of Corrections to join in this special moment of 
prayer. Bishop LaValley would like to invite parish-
ioners from throughout the Diocese of Ogdensburg 
to join him for this inaugural event. For further 
information please contact: Fr. Shane Lynch, 
Chaplain Jefferson County Sheriff’s Office Water-
town Police Department FBI Albany 315-287-
0114 frshane@icloud.com 

Our bulletin brought to you by: 

Shaheen’s Motel  
314 Park St.  

518-359-3384 

Parish happenings... 
HOLY HOUR 
Tuesday,  October 25th 6:00pm, St. Alphonsus Church 
FINANCE COUNCIL 

Wednesday, October  19th 7:00pm, Parish Center 

ATTENTION COMMISSIONED LAY MINISTERS 
Annual meeting of Commissioned Lay Ministers 
All Commissioned Lay Ministers are invited to the Annual 
Dinner Meeting of the CLM Association for St. Lawrence-
Franklin-Adirondack Deaneries to be held Wednesday, 
October 26 in Norfolk @ The Church of the Visita-
tion beginning at 5:15 pm with Mass. Fr. Mark Reilly will be 
the guest speaker.  The cost is $12.00 per person and 
spouses are welcome. There is a dinner choice this year of 
turkey & dressing or ham & scallop potatoes. To register, 
contact Jeannie Grizzuto @ 393-2920 Ext. 1413 or 
email jgrizzuto@rcdony.org by 10/17/2016. Registration 
deadline is October 17th 
 

TWENTY-NINTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME    
Readings: Ex 17:8-13/2 Tm 3:14—4:2/Lk 18:1-8 

Do we give up too easily in prayer? When we say a quick 
prayer and we don’t get instant results, do we give up on 
prayer, thinking to ourselves that the Lord doesn’t hear? 
The judge in today’s prayer gives in because he is afraid of 
what the little old persistent woman may do to him if 
doesn’t give her what is due.  The Lord’s justice will be 
speedy, but will we remain faithful until that time?  As Pope 
Francis keeps reminding us: The Lord doesn’t tire in forgiv-
ing us, it is we who tire of asking for mercy.  Let us be per-
sistent in prayer and may the Lord find us faithful at his 
coming. 
 
 

APPLICATIONS FOR DIOCESAN YOUTH 
COUNCIL: open to students in Grades 10-12  
Applications to Diocesan Youth Council are due 
October 25! This is an opportunity for students in 
grades 10-12 to grow in faith and leadership and 
to act as a leader in parishes and the diocese. 
More information and an application can be found 
at www.rcdony.org/youth/diocesan-youth-
council.html.  For more information contact Kelly 
Donnelly at 315-854-4669.  
 

PARISH WEBSITE! 
The parish has a brand new website! Check us 
out at www.tupperlakecatholics.org!  

Our weekly Tithe 
Offering Envelopes: $3,351.95 

Childrenôs Envelope: $5.00 
Plate: $1,009.73 
Total: $4,366.58 

Last Year: $4,975.75 

mailto:frshane@icloud.com

